***********************************************
St. John is a Stewardship Parish *****************************************************
January 2, 2011
The Epiphany of the Lord
Sunday, January 2, 2011


8:00 – Gene Biagi – 28th Anniversary


9:30 – Addison Barrett – 3rd Anniversary

           11:30 – Mass for the People

Sunday, January 9, 2011

9:30 – Mass for the People

           11:30 – John, Linda, & Kevin McKenzie

Bans of Marriage

I – Andrea Gilbert & Ian Hickey

II—Jessica Costa & Marc Colangello
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Grand Annual Collection
The Finance Council would like to thank everyone who has contributed to the Grand Annual Collection.  As of this writing, GAC has amounted to $31,215 towards our goal of $45,000.  We are still about $2,000 behind what we raised at this time last year but we are confident that we will eventually reach our goal.  The council has suggested a donation in the amount of $250 but any donation will be gratefully accepted and deeply appreciated.  The parish needs the entire family to come together and support this important financial drive.  To those who may not worship with us on a regular basis but require the services of the church for the religious education of their children or for other events such as weddings, funerals, and the celebration of the other sacraments, please consider a yearly donation to St. John’s.  The parish is there when you need it to be there and the parish needs you to be there as well. 
Our Shared Treasure

December 26th Collection:  $4,491
Grand Annual:  $31,335 
Christmas Offering:  8,264

Thank you for your continued generosity
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The Pro-Life Committee will host the annual parish Baby Shower from Saturday, January 1st through Sunday, January 23rd. All donations will assist mothers in need within the Archdiocese who have chosen life for their babies.  The following items are needed:

Disposable diapers

Diaper bags

Crib sheets


Baby towels

Sleep n Play sleepers

Nightgowns
Baby Bottles


Blanket Sleepers

Receiving Blankets

Crib sheets

Rattles, Pacifiers, Teethers
Toiletries ie…

Wipes, rash ointment, baby shampoo, baby soap,

Baby lotion, powder, baby nail clippers, baby thermometers
Christmas Flower Donations
Addison Bree Barrett – Mr. & Mrs. Gregory Barrett

Leo, Marguerite, & Buddy Murphy – Marie Forrest
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Winter 2010 CYO Ski Trip
***SKI TRIP HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO LACK OF INTEREST***
We needed a minimum of 40 students to sign up to make it affordable for the trip to run.  Only 20 students signed up this year causing the need to cancel.  We look forward to more interest next year and enjoying some winter fun.
Married Couples

IT’S NEW YEAR’S RESOLUTION TIME.
Resolve to start a new love affair with your spouse that’s beyond your wildest dreams. It can happen on a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend.  Sign up soon so you can renew your love for one another.  The next World Marriage Encounter Weekends in New England are January 14 – 16, February 11 – 13, and March 18 – 20.  For more information call Ralph & Jane Becker at 1-800710-WWME or visit our webpage at www.wwmeMARI.org
Each year the Vocation Office organizes a Discernment Retreat for men interested in learning more about the vocation to the Priesthood.
Archbishop O’Malley will lead a Discernment Retreat at Blessed John XXIII Seminary for men age 40 and older and from  Friday, February 11, 2011 to Sunday, February 13, 2011 at the Connors Family Retreat Center in Dover and at St. John’s Seminary in Brighton for men ages 18-40 years.  Anyone interested in attending, please contact the Rectory for further information.  508-378-4207


Dear Friends,

This was my 7th Christmas with you, and on behalf of my parents and my entire family I want to thank you all for the many kindnesses that you extended to me and my family during the holiday season, but especially on Christmas.  The food, baked goods, candy, and the “beverages” to wash it all down were more than sufficient for the 25 members of my family who had dinner at the rectory on Christmas Eve.  We all had a wonderful time here in EB. 

I want to thank Paul Hoffman and the entire music program at St. John’s as well as the Bessette Family.  The music, as usual, was outstanding. A special thank you to all the Peer Ministers and alumni who set up the parish hall for Mass on Christmas Eve and for decorating the Church-- you did an outstanding job.  My staff, ushers, altar servers, lectors, Eucharistic Ministers, church cleaners and many others all came together to make this Christmas a very special one. I want to also extend a special thank you to Danny LeBlanc, our rectory and church worker, who spent many hours making sure that the many details that make Christmas so special here were taken care of. 

Finally, to all of you, for your cards, gifts, kind words, and most especially for your presence this Christmas, a heartfelt Thank You!

May the New Year be filled with many blessings for you.


God Bless

Fr. Wally    
LENTEN LONGINGS’ WORKSHOPS

COMING IN JANUARY 2011!!!

Jan. 21 Pastoral Center, Braintree 1-3 pm
Jan. 22 St. Michael, North Andover 10 – noon

Jan. 24 St. Joseph, Wakefield 7-9 pm

Jan. 25 Pastoral Center, Braintree 7-9 pm

Jan. 27 pastoral Center, Braintree 7-9 pm

Jan. 28 Pastoral Center, Braintree 1-3 pm

Jan. 29 Our Lady Help of Christians, Newton, 

10 – Noon
For more information please contact

Mary Ann McLaughlin or Ann Cussen 

617-779-3640

LAST CHANCE –to pick up your family directory. Please pick them up in the Chapel after Mass. Also please check off your name.
Sacred Heart Elementary School


And Early Childhood Center


Open House


Grades Preschool to Kindergarten


Sunday, January 9, 2011 from 1-3 pm


Sacred heart Early Childhood Center


251 Bishops Highway, Kingston, MA 02364





Grades Preschool to Grade 6


Sunday, February 13, 2011 from 1-3 pm


Sacred Heart Elementary School and Early Childhood Center


329 and 251 Bishops Highway, Kingston, MA 02364
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Wed, Jan 12, 2011		Thurs, Jan 20, 2011


American Red Cross Bus          Conant Comm. Health Cntr


Dunkin Donuts			4 Wally Krueger


750 Bedford Street		2:00 pm – 7:00 pm	


1:00 pm – 6:00 pm





Questions? Call Heather Bellwin – 617-699-3809	





Prayer to Mary, the Mother of God





Grace-filled, unspotted, God-bearing virgin, holy your womb:  Emmanuel lay in it.


You fed at your breast the food of the world.


What praise can reach you, what glory touch you?


Hail, God’s mother, delight of the angels; hail, full of grace, foretold by prophets’ preaching.


The Lord is with you.  The child you bore has saved the world.





From the Early Christian Liturgy





�





We hope that each of you had a blessed Christmas and a wonderful New Years.  As a reminder to all, the Christmas collection supports the retirement needs of the priests of the Archdiocese of Boston. Currently, 40% of our priests are retired, and it requires 10 million dollars per year to provide for their retirement needs. If you have not done so already and you wish to do so, you may include your completed collection envelopes in today’s collection basket. Thank you for your continued support of the priests who continue to support us.














� Our good friend, Msgr. Sarko arrived home safely to Bawku in Ghana on December 29th to a temperature of 95˚.  He wanted us to extend a sincere thank you to all who made his visit such a wonderful experience and to the many who gave him gifts prior to and during the holiday season.











